
 
   

 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

COCHRANE-FOUNTAIN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
High School Library   

February 12, 2019 
5:00-7:15 p.m.   

 
The purpose of this for the School Board is to introduce the Superintendent 
candidates and host dinner.  There will be no School Board discussion and no 
action will be taken by the School Board on any subject. This notice is posted 
because a quorum of the School Board may be present and in attendance at the 
meeting and dinner for the purpose of introducing and hearing the candidate’s 
responses to the public. 

 
The Cochrane-Fountain City School District is committed to working and communicating as a team to 

provide a safe and positive environment for ALL students.  By providing a quality education that 
promotes optimal academic and emotional growth, we empower individuals to become caring, 

competent, responsible citizens enabling them to succeed in an ever changing world. 


